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Dear Madams/Sir: 
 
Re: Newfoundland Power Inc. 2023 Capital Budget Application – Revised Schedule 
 
Further to Newfoundland Power’s request of September 21 for an extension to October 5, 2022 
to file responses to the second round of RFIs, the review schedule has been revised, as attached, 
moving the entire schedule ahead by one week. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board’s Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui 
Glynn, by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
 
ecc Newfoundland Power Inc. 
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